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To the Honorable Members of the House of Representatives,

Today, I am honored to sign into law the Revised EPA 2024, a pivotal
piece of legislation that underscores our unwavering commitment to the
safety and security of our nation. This law makes it an arrestable
offense to evade the police, thereby reinforcing the authority of our
law enforcement officers and ensuring that those who attempt to flee
from justice are held accountable.

The Revised EPA 2024 defines “evading the police” as continuing to flee
a law enforcement officer after they have verbally communicated that the
person must not move, or if the officer is actively attempting to arrest
or detain the individual. This clear and precise definition will help
eliminate any ambiguity and ensure that our officers can perform their
duties effectively and without unnecessary hindrance.

By enacting this law, we are sending a strong and unequivocal message
that the rule of law must be respected. Those who choose to evade the
police not only endanger themselves but also put the lives of our
officers and the public at risk. This behavior undermines the very
foundation of our legal system and cannot be tolerated. It is imperative
that we support our law enforcement officers by providing them with the
legal tools they need to maintain order and protect our communities.

I want to commend the House of Representatives for their diligent work
in passing this bill. Their commitment to the safety and security of our
citizens is evident in this legislation. I also want to extend my
deepest gratitude to our law enforcement officers for their unwavering
dedication and service to our nation. Their bravery and professionalism
are the bedrock of our society, and we owe them a debt of gratitude.

As President of Vindex Nation, I am committed to upholding the rule of
law and ensuring that our nation remains a safe and secure place for all
its citizens. The signing of the Revised EPA 2024 is a significant step
in that direction. This law will not only enhance the effectiveness of
our law enforcement agencies but also serve as a
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deterrent to those who might consider evading the police in the future.

In conclusion, let this law be a testament to our collective resolve to
uphold justice and maintain the peace and security of our beloved
nation. Together, we will continue to build a society where the rule of
law is respected, and every citizen can feel safe and protected.

Sincerely,

Barry. H C M Burns

President of Vindex Nation


